
Friday 22nd April 2022

Newsletter

Thank you for your punctuality this week, with getting children to school on time. It has made

such a difference to the start of the day and our children’s learning experience.

It is also welcoming to see the children starting to wear summer uniforms as we are hopefully

heading towards some better weather.

The staff and children have been really busy this week learning lots of new facts and looking

forward to new topics being taught. Please look on our new website www.wartonstpauls.co.uk

for all the latest learning in your child’s class.

We are also planning some after school clubs and lunchtime clubs for the children at Warton

St. Paul’s. You will be able to enrol your child in a club via Class Dojo.

If you have any ideas for any future events please do not hesitate to contact me via Class

Dojo with your ideas or join the PTFA. Please see below for details.

Have a super weekend.

Take care,

Mrs Dean

Well done to Constantine, Sara, Jamie-Lee, Poppy, Lewis and Joseph

The year group with the best attendance goes to Year3!

WELL DONE!

http://www.wartonstpauls.co.uk


House Points

Congratulations to  St. Andrew’s team for winning the most points this

week.

Our Gospel Value this half term is …

Perseverance
This means to keep trying even when the going gets tough. The children will be encouraged to have self
belief in order to keep on going and to speak out for what they believe is right. They will also reflect upon

God's persevering love.

The main Bible story will be the parable of the Lost Sheep, you can read the story with your child below:

The Parable of the Lost Sheep
Jesus taught people by telling them stories. One day He told a story about a

shepherd who had 100 sheep. The shepherd was very good and kind. He kept his
sheep safe from wild animals. He watched over them at night.

One day one of the sheep got lost. The shepherd left his 99 sheep in a safe place and
went to look for the missing one. He searched high in the mountains and far into the

wilderness.
When he finally found his sheep, the shepherd rejoiced. He put the sheep on his

shoulders and carried it home.
The shepherd called his friends together and told them how he had found his sheep. They

celebrated together.
Jesus Christ is like the shepherd in the story, and we are like the sheep. Jesus watches

over us and helps protect us from danger. He doesn’t give up on us when we make
mistakes. And He rejoices when we repent and return to His gospel. That is why the

scriptures call Him the Good Shepherd.

http://www.mormon.org/beliefs/jesus-christ


Happy Birthday to Sam, Mrs Oscroft and Nikola!

Dates for the Diary

Monday 2nd May 2022 School Closed Bank Holiday

Sunday 8th May 2022 Sunday All Aboard Service at St. Paul’s Church

Monday 9th May 2022 Key Stage 2 Statutory Assessment Tests begin

Thursday 12th May 2022 PTFA Film Night - for all children 3:15pm -

5:00pm more information to follow

Tuesday 17th May 2022 Class Group Photos

Wednesday 18th May 2022 Topaz Class Worship 10:00am

Thursday 19th May 2022 PTFA meeting - all parents/carers welcome

Tuesday 24th May 2022 Behaviour for Learning Workshop for families

Monday 23rd May 2022 Health Week in school

Wednesday 25th May 2022 Sports Day

Thursday 26th May 2022-Friday 27th

May 2022

Year 6 Residential Trip to Borwick Hall

Friday 27th May 2022 LIFE Education Workshops in school

Friday 27th May 2022 School Closes for holiday 3:15pm



Wednesday 8th June 2022 School reopens 8:45am

Sunday 12th June 2022 Sunday All Aboard Church Service at St. Paul’s

Church

School Dates 2022

Summer Term 2022
Reopen: Tuesday 19 April 2022
May day: Monday 2 May 2022
Half Term: Monday 30 May -Friday 3 June 2022
Monday 6th June and Tuesday 7th June INSET
Reopen: Wednesday 8th June 2022
Ends: Friday 22nd July 2022 1:30pm

Total number of openings – 190 days
INSET Days – 5 Days


